SibFU’s breakthrough in 4ICU international ranking

SibFU’s website is now ranked 6th best among websites of universities all over Russia, according to 4
International Colleges & Universities (4ICU) agency. Compared to the beginning of 2015, the website has
risen 15 places up.

4ICU is an international educational resource that has been ranking websites of accredited universities
and colleges in Russia for 10 years. This year it has assessed over 11 thousand universities from 200
countries of the world. Popularity of the websites is considered upon the following criteria:

- Website visitor tracking;
- Amount of links to the website;
- Relevance of the links.

The data is provided by Google RageRank, Alex and Majestic SEO.

In the international ranking SibFU’s website takes 882nd place out of 11307 assessed universities.
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